
	

May 19, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Boys & Girls Club of Miami Dade  in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for 
this project is Boys & Girls Club of Miami Dade, Inc., located at PO Box 330219, Miami, FL 33233. The funding 
would be used for programmatic efforts at the Boys and Girls Club of Miami Dade County at the following 
locations – Gwen Cherry in Liberty City, the Northwest Club, and the Miami Gardens Club. Additionally, funding 
will go to facilities enhancements at the Northwest Club. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 


